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Please support HB 2965-5.   

 

The other states on the West Coast have recognized how harmful net-pen operations 

are and have either banned or seriously restricted them.   

 

We need to protect Oregon’s marine ecosystems from an influx of these operations.  

Your support will help secure a future where our coastlines remain untouched by the 

harms caused by industrial aquaculture. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

 


